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How Many Clicks on the Web Site 
Thanks to all who have taken my suggestion to use the District website and telling your home group 

about it. Go Daddy tells me each month how many “hits” the website has had, but doesn’t tell me 

which, of the eight web pages were visited. So I encourage you to give me feedback if you found some 

thing on the website that helped you, ask your group to submit items for the calendar page and be sure 

to use and tell others about the bulletin board web page, which has over a dozen virtual meeting listed 

from our wonderful District 25; most are Zoom and 3 as of 5/2/21 use Free Conference Call.  

Visits to District25AA.org  Jan 2021 = 694 

Visits to District25AA.org  Feb 2021 = 865 

Visits to District25AA.org  Mar 2021 = 649 

Total for 2021 as of May 1, 2021 = 2208 

In all of 2020 there were 4898 visits. In all of 2019 there were 3845. 

Visits to a website are a basic metric for web sites. 

District Officers Email Accounts 
Each District 25 elected officer has an email, separate from their personal emails. 

1. Candy, DC  dcm@district25aa.org, 

2. Diana, ADCM  adcm@district25aa.org,  

3. Amanda, Secretary  secretary@district25aa.org, 

4. Chris, Treasurer  treasurer@district25aa.org, and  

5. Lenny, Web Servant webservant@district25aa.org 

a. There is one additional email that GSR’s and others can use to contact all officers with 

this single email: DistrictCommittee@district25aa.org. If you send an email to this 

address it will be sent to all five listed above. 

Please take some time to look at the content on the website at: District25AA.org  Two pages to highlight 

this month is the Calendar page and the Bulletin Board page. Your groups can use this space so please 

let them know about these web pages and submit items for the website. 

 Calendar – Events from Area 59 calendar, special meetings/announcements and a link for 

the monthly Grapevine Committee meeting every 2nd Thursday at 7 PM, all are welcome via 

Zoom. Your Groups can use this space. 

 Bulletin Board – Has over a dozen virtual meetings listed. Your Groups can use this space. 

Looking forward to serving together. 

Lenny T. - Web Servant, District 25     
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